
 
 
 
 
December, 2018 
 
 
 
Asbestos Management Plan 
Availability for Parents, Teachers, and Employees 
 
According to the EPA requirement, Zeeland Christian has had a three-year re-evaluation of its 
asbestos management plan.  This re-evaluation was done by Thermal Trust.  In their 
investigation of our school they found no areas of concern and find that we are in complete 
compliance with the State and Federal laws. 
 
If anyone would like a copy of this plan or report, it is available for inspection at our office 
without cost or restriction.  If you desire to have a personal copy, please notify us in the main 
administrative office and it will be supplied to you within five days at the cost of $.30 per page. 
 
Our main administrative office is located at: 
 

334 West Central Ave. 
Zeeland, MI  49464 

 
We have endeavored to make our school a safe place in which students can learn.  Our 
procedures for dealing with this problem reflect that concern.  Please let us know if we can 
answer any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tim McAboy 
Head of School 
 


